From: Calleen Leonard

To: E.shinners
Subject: Re: What is the reason
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 7:52:39 AM

The Rotary club was informed weeks ago that the Borough did not want to host the Beer Fest.

The A field i1s maintained by the Borough for the use of youth and adult sports. October is prime football season, it
is used not only for the children but also High school and college.

The last two beer fests we received many complaints not only from residents in my ward but all through the
Borough.

We also don’t want the liability with an event that large on Borough property.

Conshohocken has supported the rotary for the 10 yvears. We don't find it unreasonable for either Plymouth or
Whitemarsh township to show their support of the Conshohocken Plymouth Rotary. I'm sorry the Rotary has chosen
to use social media to spread information that isn't accurate.
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